
Women at the Well Dialogues   
CCA Ongoing formation program                                   Nov 9, 2018  
 
 
Dear Sisters, 
 
Your Leadership Team is delighted to officially launch Women at the Well 
Dialogues, CCA's ongoing formation pilot program!  The attached communication 
is from the Women at the Well Dialogues Project Team consisting of Sr. Claire 
Sokol, Elizabeth McCabe, and Sr. Celia Ashton.  It includes a link to an 
introductory video which has more information on the program, as well as a link 
to the Session1 Registration Form which has been designed for you to complete 
online. 	
 	
We ask that you forward this email, including the attachment, to each of your 
community members.  Forwarding ensures that the embedded links remain 
intact.  We recognize that every sister may not have access to email.  Therefore 
we are also recommending that you watch the video as a community so that all 
members will have knowledge about the program. You may also want to print a 
copy of the letter to post on your bulletin board as a reminder for your sisters to 
register online. 	
 	
As you will see, the Project Team has done significant work on the development 
of the program and we are grateful for their contributions. In addition to the CCA 
contact persons, we have copied this email to all the prioresses expressly to ask 
you to support this pilot program and to encourage your entire community to 
participate. 	
 
Future communications regarding Session1 will come directly from the Project 
Team on behalf of the Leadership Team.  Women at the Well Dialogues 
promises to be a wonderful program! We are very excited about it and we hope 
that many of you will participate with us.	
 	
May the Spirit continue to inspire and guide us as we journey together to the 
fount of Living Water.	
 
United in love and prayers, 
BT, Cie, Monika and Roz 
 
 
	


